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Terrific Time Keepers 
The winners this week are REB, REC, 

1KO, 2SJ, 2HW, 3NW, 4CW, 4CT, 5AF                    

6CB & 6LP!

What an achievement! 

Well Done!

DATES FOR YOUR 

DIARY

Wednesday 12th

December 3.15pm-5pm

EYFS Nativity Play  

Friday 14th December at 

9.15am and 2.15pm

Christmas Dinner & 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 14th December 

KS1 Nativity Play  

Tuesday 18th December 

at 9.15am and 2.15pm

School Closure for 

Christmas

Thursday 20th December 

at 1.15pm

Attendance

Week Ending 16.11.18

R 96.7%

Year 1 97.2%

Year 2 96.2%

Year 3 98.5%

Year 4 92.7%

Year 5 94.0%

Year 6 98.6%

Whole 

School 

(weekly) 

96.3%

Whole 

School

(Sept to 

date)

96.4%

Target 96.2%

The KS2 children

showcased

their talents this week as 

part of our celebrations to 

support Children In Need. 

Well done to everyone 

involved and thank you 

for your contributions. 

See next weeks 

newsletter for photos or 

visit our website.

Y6 Z-Arts
Y6 enjoyed a creative art day with Z-Arts this week 

and produced some stunning pieces of art work. 

Thank you to the Z-Arts team for teaching the children 

different screen printing techniques and producing 

such high quality work with them. They look fantastic 

and the children had a great time. 

Children in Need

Over the coming weeks we have a number of events that are being organised by our 

parent council. Please look out for information on the school newsletter, website and 

via the parent council members, for details of how you can help to support their 

events. Our parent council have been a fantastic addition to the school and they are 

working extremely hard to support charitable causes, develop various campaigns and 

plan fundraising activities and learning opportunities for the children. As a school, we 

are extremely fortunate to have such dedicated parents who are actively involved in
school life. I know they appreciate your help, support and positivity around the work they are doing which 

directly benefits the children in the school. If you wish to join the parent council please talk to our admin team 

at the main school office. 

On behalf of everyone at Partington Central Academy I would like to thank all the members of the parent 

council for their commitment to the children and their active involvement with the school. 

Thank you!

http://www.partingtoncentralacademy.co.uk/


REB — Sophia-Rose Atkinson & Harper McDonald

REC — Omar Sonko & Leo Hatch 

IKO — Leighton Webster & Mason Sowden

1AV — Amelia McVety & Lucca Cronin

2SJ — Holly Bennett Campbell & Lilly Brough

2HW — Brooke Ridgway & Rocco Higginbottom

3SI — Demi-Leigh English & Logan Archer-Yates

3NW — Mattie Collins & Phoebe Butters-MacKenzie

4CT — Amira Unita Grimshaw & Alfie Kershaw

4CW — Nicola Gaskell & Lexi Rowe

5AF — Roxii Runnett & Krystian Dudek

5LA — Lucas Archer-Yates & Jake Martyn

6LP — Matthew Jones & Antony Priestley

6CB — Alfie Wood & Charlie Hudson-Reid

OUR STARS OF THE WEEK

Anti-Bullying Week

Thank you to all the children and teachers that 

wore odd socks to show support for the anti-

bullying theme 

“Choose Respect”. 

Remembrance Day 

A stunning piece of art work has 

been created by pupils as a centre 

piece for our memorial service to 

mark 100 years since the end of 

WW1. The children also created a 

range of poppy art, WW1 artwork, 

learnt a remembrance song and 

have written poems of 

remembrance. 

Thank you to Rev. Knight and St. 

Mary’s Church for delivering a 

thoughtful remembrance service as 

part of our tribute to this period in 

history and the many soldiers that 

lost their lives. The service included 

readings and songs from the 

children, and the thoughts and 

reflections of Rev. Knight around 

remembrance, poppies and the use 

of the bible by soldiers in the 

trenches in WW1. It concluded with 

a roll call of soldiers from Partington

who lost their lives in WW1 and 

WW2. The children conducted 

themselves impeccably and 

demonstrated their respect 

throughout the service. 

Thank you to Mrs Barrett for 

organising the event and 

coordinating the remembrance 

artwork. 

A REMINDER TO 

PARENTS                      

As the days are getting 

colder please note that 

your Children are able 

to wear blue/black 

tracksuit bottoms and a 

plain jumper with no 

pictures, logos etc on it 

for PE.


